
FAQ n.19189

FAQs:
Licensing, Aircrew, Regulations

Question:
To whom can an appeal against the examination/test/check results be
sent?

Answer:
If an applicant does not agree with the result of his/her assessment, he/she can
only resolve this problem at the national level.

An applicant cannot apply to the EASA management regarding a decision taken by
his/her national aviation authority. Appeals to the Agency can only be made against
decisions of the Agency.

Therefore the applicant should resolve this problem on the national level by
sending his/her complaints to the national body dealing with complaints against
state authorities.

Last updated:
29/02/2012

Link:
https://www.easa.europa.eu/en/faq/19189
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